
 

Odd/Even Water Use Restrictions 
 

August 20, 2025 

By order of the Rye Water District Commissioners, water system customers are to 
comply with an odd/even irrigation schedule. 

The water district commissioners voted today to implement odd/even restrictions on 
irrigation systems. Customers with odd-numbered street addresses can irrigate from 
midnight until 8:00 am on odd-numbered days, while even-numbered addresses can 
water on even days.  

The Seacoast is in a “moderate drought,” and the area has received just 2.6 inches of 
precipitation since the end of May. This is 6.4 inches below normal for the last ten weeks. 
This, coupled with hot and dry weather, has increased customer water demand. Thus, the 
need for restrictions.  

Please refer to our website for additional information on restrictions and other updates. 

 


